FADS MEETING MONDAY 11TH MARCH 2019

MEETING HELD AT THE DROVE NEWHAVEN AT 9;10AM

ATTENDING:

FADS MEMBERS CHAIR KERRIE CARPENTER

TREASURE CLARE TURNBULL

SECUTARY KATE MACDONALD

SAM M, NIKKI M, GLORIA, JODIEE B

Film Night; CT looked into licence to hold a film night. Will cost about £70 for licence. Agreed that we would investigate what films we could get and send out a letter of listed films to see what response we get back to if it's worth going ahead.

KM to draft letter

Easter colouring comp, KM to print ks1 and ks2 to get school to print and send out.

School street party email read out. FADS to help from 3pm with drinks/ cake/ sweets.

Drinks would have to be cold only as not able to provide hot drinks.

local press to attend as Denton is the first school to try this event in Sussex.

Denton Community Challenge fundraising set for May meeting.

Children have asked for a disco, but due to not being able to find a DJ we have not set any dates.

NM to speak to a friend about doing a disco. Dates have been passed to NM if we get a yes will go to school with dates and book disco.

Alternative ideas: Non uniform day/ fancy dress/ sport theme

Bouncy castle event. Have been in touch with Brighton Bouncy Castles and in talks about the possibility of holding this event, School to be spoken with to agree date.

Denton School will have its 50th birthday in sept this year, we think it would be great to hold a birthday party.

Using the school field, have maypole dancing, school choir, bouncy castles, Charlie the ice cream man. BBQ, Music

Children to help make birthday bunting etc.

Invite pupils past and present,

Gloria, whose parents were caretakers of the school have a lot of photos that she has kindly said we can copy to use. Gloria may also have a contact for Mr John English, who was the Head teacher when the school opened. Would be lovely to have him and some other teachers if we can track them down.

Some of the dinner ladies, we will put feelers out to parents and grandparents to see if we can get in touch with them and invite them along.

Discussed the possibility of a birthday T-Towel / plate to commemorate 50 years.

Also, to get local press/radio involved

Meeting with MR Walsh to discuss this further to be arranged.

Next meeting to be held on

DATE Monday 13th May 2019

TIME 9am

PLACE At the Drove Newhaven